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Consideration of  bids for a one-ton Regular Cab Service Truck with a 
Lift Gate for the Engineering Department (Bid No. 10-25). 

 

BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE:  BUDGET IMPACT/FUNDING SOURCE 
USER FEES VR-25.45 ($78,000) 

 

HISTORY:  The Engineering Department needs to purchase a 
one-ton Regular Cab Service Truck with a lift gate.  The new 
vehicle will replace a 24 year old, one-ton service truck (17-51).  
The new service truck is a Council-approved Budget item for the 
current Fiscal Year Budget. 
 
FACTS AND ISSUES:  Sealed bids were received on February 
18, 2025.  The results are as follows: 
            

   Each        
Cass Burch Dodge   $69,891.00   
Robert Hudson Ford  $74,359.00  
Stivers Bros. Automotive  Incomplete Bid   
Hardy Family Ford   $70,550.80   
Langdale Ford    $69,062.00   
Phil Brannen Ford   $73,031.00   

 
OPTIONS:  (1) Approve the low bid submitted by Langdale Ford 
in the amount of $69,062,  (2) Do not approve the low bid. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  I recommend that Council approve 
the low bid submitted by Langdale Ford in the amount of $69,062 
and allow the Engineering Department to proceed with the 
purchase. 
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